
        2nd March 2017 
         
         
         
             
Planning Services       
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY, N.S.W.  2001 
ATTN:  Minster for Planning 

REF:  Opposing the Eagleton Hardrock Quarry Development  

Application No:  SSD 7332 

Location:  Lot 2 DP1108702, Barleigh Ranch Way, Eagleton 

Applicant:  Eagleton Rock Syndicate Pty. Ltd 

I am opposed to the application and development of the Eagleton Hardrock Quarry. I 
have great concerns about the impact it will have on our community.   

On the 24th February Wayne Wallace (General Manager of Port Stephens Council) 
contacted  Department of Planning and Environment and was responded to by Matthew 
Sprott (A/Director Resource Assessments from NSW Government Planning and 
Environment) who stated that individuals could provide more detailed comments and a 
supplementary submission within 2 weeks. 

Due to the length of the EIS and the short time I have had to consider the material, I 
would like to make a formal objection and let it be known that I will be providing a more 
comprehensive submission within the 2 weeks as stated. 

Please let it be known that I  strongly object to the above stated 
development on the following grounds including but not limited to: 

� Noise 
� Public safety 
� Operations 
� Personal impact 
� Local business 
� Water contamination 
� Pollution 
� Environmental impact 

 

Yours truly, 

     

 
 




